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To RGI Tenant/Co-op Member:
You have been paying rent-geared-to-income (RGI) at the market rate since [date]. As you have not been receiving subsidy for more than 24 months, you are no longer eligible for RGI effective [current date].
If you disagree with this decision, you may request a Regional Review of it within 10 business days. To request a Regional Review, you must write to our office stating the reasons that you disagree with the decision. If we are unable to address your concerns, we will forward your request to the Regional Review Panel for review.
If you have any questions, please call me at [phone number].
Sincerely,
[Housing Provider Contact]

